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                                                                                                              19th May 2022
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

I hope you are beginning to get excited about the return of the lacrosse season 2022-2023. We will be providing pre-season training for our U13 - Seniors on the 30th August – 1st September. Timings will be confirmed at a later date.
However, if you wish to gain the lacrosse buzz earlier, then please book onto some camps over the summer holiday. Below are a list of camps that are reasonably local and great fun. 
https://www.triplearrowlacrosse.com/camps 

https://campscui.active.com/orgs/SixbySixPerformance?orglink=camps-registration#/selectSessions/2994633
https://www.chiswicklacrosse.co.uk/product/summer-camp-booking/
We do also encourage as many pupils as possible to sign up to Cougars lacrosse club to gain extra practice time on a Sunday. 

https://www.catslax.co.uk/
If you have any questions about the camps or cougars, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely,

Miss P Waterman
Director of Lacrosse

